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Michele King

From: Sandy Fewkes <sandylfewkes@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 7:44 AM
To: Carmen Narayanan
Subject: Well Water Increases

Hi,  
From my understanding there is a proposed tax increase on wells in Santa Clara County. I am on a well and I 
contest this increase. Not only do we already pay high taxes, we also pay to operate the well. Additionally, due 
to COVID so many people, including myself, have been unemployed in 2020 and 2021. What a terrible time to 
increase taxes on citizens!  

Best regards, 

Russell and Sandy Fewkes 
13767 Harding Avenue 
San Martin, CA 95046 
APN: 779-07-003 
Well: GWD1; District Well #: 10S03E03R018 

Sandy Fewkes 
Mobile: 408.529.9685 
SandyLFewkes@gmail.com 

Handout 2.9-K 
04/27/21



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS PAGE INTENTIONALLY LEFT BLANK 




